Billy Owens

From: Emily Beckham <EBeckham@nctcog.org>

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 4:29 PM

To: Billy Owens; Scott Kendall

Cc: Amanda Townsend; Amy Hodges; Lori Clark; Ashley Releford

Subject: Procurement Pre-Approval: N. Richland Hills purchase from Siddon-Martin Emergency
Group

Billy and Scott,

Please accept this as documentation of NCTCOG’s pre-approval for the City of North Richland Hills to purchase a fire
truck using Buy Board’s Proposal No. 571-18 , and the Contract award to Siddon-Martin Emergency Group. | have
confirmed that necessary required 2 Code of Federal Regulation (CFR) 200 clauses, as well as House Bill 89 confirmations
are included in the proposal, proposal response, and contract award documentation.

One last thing, as a reminder, to effectuate the security interest requirement under Article 2.8 of the Agreement, the
City of North Richland Hills will need to identify NCTCOG as the first lienholder on the vehicle titles.

As always, please do not hesitate to let me know if there are questions.

Respectfully,

Emily R. Beckham

Grants and Contracts Manager

North Central Texas Council of Governments
616 Six Flags Drive, Suite 200, Centerpoint Two
Arlington, TX 76011

Phone: 817-608-2308

ebeckham@nctcog.org
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